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Another Attempt At Power Line Planned
JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. (AP) - A company is trying again to build a power line in Missouri for a
multi-state wind energy project.

Houston-based Clean Line Energy Partners on Thursday reapplied to build the Grain Belt Express
despite earlier rejection from state regulators.

The power line would transmit energy from Kansas, across northern Missouri and Illinois to Indiana.
Missouri utilities would have access to electricity.

Governor Jay Nixon said Wednesday he supports the project. A group representing Missouri
municipal utilities in June signed up for space on the transmission line.

But some landowners have said it could hurt farming and property values.

The Missouri Public Service Commission last year denied Grain Belt Express' application, citing
landowner concerns and questioning the need for the project.

Missouri is the only state that hasn't approved it.
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